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PRAISES:• Please pray for grace and strength for our family. 
In the next two months, we will be in eight 
missions conferences as well as standalone 
meetings. We want churches and pastors to be 
encouraged and believers to surrender their lives to 
the Lord. Also, please pray for wisdom as we plan 
several extended trips in 2025.

• A little update on the children: Shiloh began 
school and is enjoying her new books and activities. 
Tirzah and Keziah both celebrated birthdays in 
August. They sure keep life fun!

Greetings!

• When autumn approaches every year, I'm 
reminded of God's statement in Genesis 8:22 that 
"while the earth remaineth, seedtime and harvest, 
and cold and heat, and summer and winter, and 
day and night shall not cease." No matter what else 
is happening, God keeps the seasons rolling on. We 
rejoice in His consistency and trust in His firm 
control.

• August flew by as we visited churches in 
Delaware, New York, Pennsylvania, and Ohio. We 
loved that we could drop by and visit several 
supporting churches in between our scheduled 
meetings. It was a pleasure to see these dear folks 
again and report on how God is aiding us on 
deputation. Praise the Lord for the many who pray 
for us and give to the Lord to speed us on the way.

• More churches have communicated their 
partnership, and our support level is now at 47%. 
Thank you for your prayers and support!

Stephen & Jenifer
Shiloh, Tirzah, & Keziah

September 2024

• God's provision of 47% 
support.

• Safety in 2,000 miles of 
driving in August.

• A restful month of August.

PRAYERS:
• The people of Brazil.
• Grace and power for a busy 

season ahead.
• Managing life on the road.Love, 

 the Minions


